CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

November 2016

Dear Constituent,

Thank you for contacting me about the forthcoming centenary of the Balfour declaration and the recent Westminster Hall debate.

During this Parliament, we are marking a series of events and decisions that took place during and after World War One, including the Balfour declaration.

I am pleased that the UK enjoys a close and productive relationship with Israel and I am proud of the role that Britain played in supporting the birth of the state of Israel. However, the fact that the Oslo accords remain incomplete reminds us that there is still work to do to honour the declaration in full.

I am afraid that due to other parliamentary commitments, I was unable to attend the Westminster Hall debate on the 16th November.

Once again, many thanks for taking the time to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY